
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
18th February 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 Parents/Caregivers 
 
 
YEAR 6 LEADERSHIP BADGE PRESENTATION 
 
At Monday morning’s assembly next week, 22nd February, the Year 6 children will be 
presented with their leadership badges. Father Tom will bless the leadership group and the 
badges.  Parents are more than welcome to attend.  
 
On Tuesday Mr Healion, Mrs Tribo, Ms O’Neill and I worked with the Year 6 students in the 
morning where we outlined our expectations for our Year 6 leaders and worked with them to 
set some goals.  The teachers and I are looking forward to watching the children develop and 
grow into their roles during 2021. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you on Monday morning at 9:00am in the Scout Hall. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
FIONA HOPKIRK 
Acting Principal 
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